
Paul & Victoria BORG 

149 Jilliby Rd JILLIBY NSW 2259 

//6" 
II 1111 111 111 111 PCU045195 

Director, Mining Projects 

Development Assessment Systems & Approvals 

Dept. Planning & Infrastructure 

GPO Box 39 Sydney 2001 

OBJECTION TO PROPOSAL WALLARAH 2 COAL PROJECT APPLICATION NO. SSD-4974 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
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We are formally writing to address our objections to the above proposal for coal mining in our area. 
Our property lies in Wyong LGA catchment area and the proposal will reduce the water provided to 
service our community. Furthermore, there are no guarantees that our land will not be subjected to 
subsidence and at serious possible risk of decreasing land value and use. 

We object to the proposal and do so with full confidence that this project would cause long term 
damage to the Central Coast's water, infrastructure, amenities and health. 

Sincerely, 

Victoria BORG 
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